
Friday, December 6, 2024
Indian Canyons Golf Resort 

South Course

Benefiting the Palm Springs Police 
Memorial Foundation

7:30 a.m. Registration
9:00 a.m. Shotgun

Register at online at www.palmspringspoa.com

25th ANNUAL MEMORIAL

Golf Tournament 

Indian Canyons Golf Resort
1097 Murray Canyon Drive, Palm Springs

P A L M  S P R I N G S  P O L I C E  O F F I C E R S ’  A S S O C I A T I O N

• Tournament sponsorships
Tournament Sponsorships are available. Please Email
j.banford@palmspringspoa.com for details.
$1,000, $2,500, $5,000

• Raffle prize donations
You will be mentioned during luncheon

• Hole Sponsorships
Minimum $250 (Your name will be displayed on tee
boxes)

• A Team Foursome to golf
$195 per Player or $750 per foursome.

The Palm Springs Police Memorial Foundation is 
a nonprofit tax-exempt organization.

TAX ID# 501(c)(3) 330705072

Sponsorships

The Palm Springs Police Officers Association (P.S.P.O.A.) is 
a non-profit organization that supports the many needs of 
our local police, as well as many citizen causes.  This year 
we attract a field of Law Enforcement officers from our 
valley and Southern California, as well as citizens from 
the Coachella Valley, and hope to field 144 players.

We are seeking your support with the following:

Golf Registration
Contact Matt Steed: m.steed@palmspringspoa.com

Golf Sponsorship & Vendors
Contact Jen Banford: j.banford@palmspringspoa.com



The proceeds of our tournament benefit the PSPOA 
Memorial Fund. Your support will help us provide  
the following:

$195 Per Golfer
$750 Per Foursome

Entry Fee Includes
Golf Cart, Range Balls, Drinks, Breakfast, 

Lunch, and a Goodie Bag

Register online at
www.palmspringspoa.com

or mail registration and checks to
PSPOA

180 N. Luring Dr., Palm Springs CA 92262

We are excited to open the registration for the 25th Annual 
Memorial Golf tournament at The Indian Canyons Golf Resort. 
This years tournament will take place on the South Course, the 
pace of play is 4 hours with many food, beverage, and fun 
events on different holes

GREAT PRIZES!
Silent Auction & Raffle Packages!

Tournament Entry Fees

For more information contact: 
Jen Banford: j.banford@gmail.com or

Matt Steed: M.Steed@palmspringspoa.com

• Assistance to families of slain and/or
injured Officers both locally and statewide

• Scholarships to High School students
interested in careers in Law Enforcement

• Maintenance for the Police Officers
Memorial located in front of the Palm
Springs Police Department




